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Comments: I am asking the US Forest Service to NOT lease the Hidden Lake property to the POWDR CO.  from

Utah. This is a Kintana treasure that should stay open to the people of Montana. Hidden Lake is a gem camp

spot and is hard to get into as it is. Please do not take away a great place for the Montana citizens to enjoy.

Thank You.


